
Key Club Meeting
October 16th, 2018



Dues
All Dues must be turned in by 
November 1st. This is a final deadline 
and there are no exceptions. If you are a 
Senior you will be removed from the club 
and if you are an underclassmen, we will 
keep your email to invite you back to the 
club next year. The dues are $15, make 
sure you turn them into C207 with this 
slip to the right filled out and attached. 



Thank you for volunteering at the 

Fairfax festival KidsFest!

Members of the month: Jai 
Soni & Robbie Black 



Check out our website!
https://tinyurl.com/westfieldkeyclub
Check out our Instagram page!
Follow: whsbulldogkeyclub
Follow us on twitter @bulldogkeyclub and add us on 
Facebook @ WHS Bulldog Key Club to get important 
information about upcoming events 

Follow us on remind: Text @h2hg67 to 81010

https://tinyurl.com/westfieldkeyclub


Relay for Life
➔ Fundraiser for American Cancer Society
➔ Key Club can form their own team :)
➔ Carnival theme = walk/run a track (not meant to be difficult!!), 

campsites with games, activities, food, etc. (DJs/bands)
➔ 1:00pm May 18, 2019 at South Lakes High School 

◆ Final way you can earn points!!
◆ Runs 6-24 hours but one may stay as long as they would 

like (basically an all night sleepover)

Let an officer know if you would be interested - setting up a team 
the earlier the better 



Key Club will be collecting canned foods throughout the year until 
Tuesday, December 18th. Make sure to label the cans you 
brought without specifically marking the canned goods. Send an 
email to one of the officers if you plan on donating any goods from 
now on in order to ensure everyone's points are taken care of. You 
can leave the canned goods in the back of Mr. Donnellys room.(There 
is a specific large box on the shelf)

Point system:
• 1 point for every 3 items
• Only obtain a max of 3 points 

Annual Canned food drive



Legacy Project
This year we will be recording and submitting a service 

project to our district, the Capital District. This is a 
service project that we must be creative in coming up 
with. You will submit your idea for a service project that 
we can complete this year. Any submissions deemed up 
to standards will receive 2 points. The winner of the 
best project idea, the one we will be performing this 
year, will receive 10 points. 

Deadline is November 19th

Shout out to 
Katie L. and 

Ganesh M. for 
submitting 
their ideas!



Members have the opportunity to create their own design and 
submit it either on paper or through the online custom t-shirt link.
(https://www.classb.com/key-club-custom-printed-t-shirts/) 
The dues for the shirts will be determined after the design is 
completed, and is seperate from the club dues. The deadline 
for the designs is Tuesday, November 20th. We will collect 
designs at meetings or you can contact an officer and submit it 
personally or online. The member with the best designs will 
earn 5 points! If you want to show club spirit then create and 
send in a design.
 

Club T-Shirts

https://www.classb.com/key-club-custom-printed-t-shirts/


• The NoVa Relief Center is conducting a blanket drive for Syrian 
refugees.

• How can you help?
• We are collecting clean and gently used coats and blankets 

from NOW until NOVEMBER 20.Send an email to one of the officers if 
you plan on donating or take a picture in order to ensure everyone's points 
are taken care of.

• Larger blankets, with at least 30% wool, are the most 
valued.                                               

• 1 point for every 3 items
• Only obtain a max of 3 points

Blanket Drive



On October 27 and 28, 2018 volunteers will 
transform the Burke Lake Park miniature train ride 
into a family-friendly adventure for children and 
adults of all ages. Bring your favorite nursery rhymes 
to life, dress in silly costumes, help paint pumpkins, 
hand out candy and more! Volunteers give back to 
the community, help out in the parks, and earn 
community service hours all while taking part in one 
of the area’s favorite fall traditions.

Volunteers needed for Burke Lake ghost train



➔ From NOW until FEBRUARY
➔ ONLY white plastic bottle caps!
➔ 1 point every 15 caps, max of 4 points (60 caps total)
➔ You can continuously bring in caps to meetings or give them 

to an officer
➔ Make sure you label your caps (don’t specifically mark the cap 

but just the bag or case)
➔ Send an email to an officer after submitting at 

meetings/events so we can keep it on record 

Bottle Caps!



❖ We will be collecting the Trick or Treat 
for UNICEF boxes NEXT meeting 
(November 20th)

❖ Reminder = every $5.00 is 1 point

Trick or Treat for UNICEF



Today we will be making Halloween cards and 
decorations for the INOVA Fair Oaks Hospital. 
Use the paper and markers to create pumpkins, 
ghosts, and candy corn! Cards should be 
addressed to children.

Meeting Activity


